
Re: FW to PEC July 20 ADDED Agenda: objection to 250 Commissioners being listed on the Heritage list 

 

Good morning Cathy, 

 

You can use this e-mail to be placed on the agenda for the July 20th Planning and Environment 
Committee.  

 

We (Harvest Bible Chapel of London) were just made aware (by a friend) that a property (250 Commissioners 
Road) we bought in February, 2015 is being recommended for addition to the City of London’s Inventory 
(Register) of Heritage Resources.  We purchased the building from Hillside Church.   

  

We were not notified that this church property was being considered for this designation and would like 
to object to its inclusion in the recommendations made in the 8th Report of the London Advisory 
Committee (LACH) at its meeting on June 11th.   

  

Thank you for considering this request,  

 

Norm Millar 

Senior Pastor  

Harvest Bible Chapel of London 

www.harvestlondon.ca  

 

http://www.harvestlondon.ca/

